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o ULS. Nuclear Regulatory Commission °
‘Materials Licensing Section
2443: Warrenville Road;: Suite 210
~+ Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Deaijirzori Madam:

' Premier Healthcare, LLC would like to provide additional information (control number -
599820) regarding the notice of a transfer of'control of its Byproduct Materials License;
Number 13-32020-01, to IU Health Southern Indiana Physicians. The name of the

.. licensee will now be IU Health Southern Indiana Physlclans Cardlology Add1t10na1
1nformat10n in support of th1s change is enclosed below

The Premier Healthcare group was acqu1red by IU Health Southern Ind1ana
Physicians through a sales transaction whereupon all assets and liabilities were

- purchased, and whereupon the group:is now doing business, under the IU Health

Southern Indiana Physicians Tax ID. This acquisition is effective May 1, 2017.-
All existing certlﬁcatlons and hcenses have been or are be1ng, transferred to the

: Thompson at 812_ 3_53_ 4817 for anyaddrtlonal quest1ons ,regardmg the acqur_srtlon

Please note that IU Health Southern Indiana Physicians does not currently

- hold an NRC license nor have they held a license in the past.:
. The Chief Executive Officer for the licensee will now be Elizabeth Thompson

‘The Medical Director and vAutho_rlzed User for the license will be Dr.J ennifer
Petersen Goldspiel. Dr. Petersen Goldspiel is currently listed as an Authorized

- .. User on the license of Indiana University Health Bloomington Hospital, NRC
- license number 13-10408- 02. Additionally, Dr. Gregory Sutliff will no longer be

working at the facility and can be removed from the license. No changes will be :

- made to technical staff or the RSO position. -
.. There will be no-changes in the organization, location, fac111t1es equ1pment or

procedures that relate to the licensed program.
The current surveillance program meets NRC gurdellnes and no changes in status

: wrll occur with the transfer of control

transferred and maintained by the transferee. -

.- The transferee will abide by all constramts condltlons requ1rements and
‘ commmnents of the transferor




If there are any questions concerning this license amendment, please contact Mr. Bryce
A. Caudle, at 317-443-9035, by email at bcaudle@mpcphysics.com, or by fax at 317-

581-1931.

Sincerely,

pad

Bryce A. Caudle, M.S.
Radiation Safety Officer
Premier Healthcare, LL.C
550 S. Landmark Avenue
Bloomington, IN 47403
812-353-4817

/é% % —

Elizabeth Thompson

Administrator

IU Health Southern Indiana Physicians
Premier Multispecialty Group

550 S. Landmark Avenue
Bloomington, IN 47403

812-353-4817




G:zglak, Magdalena

From: Bryce Caudle <bcaudle@mpcphysics.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 11:06 AM

To: ‘ Gryglak, Magdalena

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Transfer of Control, NRC License no. 13-32020-01
Attachments: AmdReqWrttResp0717Premier.pdf

Magdalena,

Please see the attached document regarding your request for additional information. Please let me know if there
is anything else that you need.

Thanks!
Bryce Caudle

On Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 11:02 AM, Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Caudle,

Attached you will find a summary of our discussion.
- Thank YOU

Magdalena R. Gryglak

U.S. NRC, Region Il

630-829-9875




